H-BC JR./SR. HIGH PATRIOTS WEEKLY BULLETIN

The mission of the Hills-Beaver Creek Schools is to empower students to develop the skills, attitudes, and desire to reach their fullest potential and achieve excellence in all that they do.

Friday, December 21, 2018



H-BC Staff Members sharing their musical talents with students prior to Christmas Break this

Morning! We have some very talented folks!

Thank you! To the Vocal Music and Band Students, Mrs. Lafrentz and Mr. Olson for their hard work in their performance at Monday's concert. Job well done! Quite entertaining!

EARLY DISMISSAL

TODAY---Friday, December 21-- 12:30 dismissal at the High School and 12:45.

Congratulations!

To Grace Bundesen for scoring 1000 points in her basketball career at HBC! Way to go Grace!

Girls Basketball:

Tonight...SW Christian HOME Friday, December 28...Adrian @ Adrian

Congratulations to Knowledge Bowl Participants!

Jr. High Knowledge Bowl is Jan. 7--Team 1--Leif Tollefson, Britton Mackenzie, Tyrae Goodface, Cooper Gehrke, Brayden Metzger, Eli Taubert. Team 2--Jenifer Martinyuk, Carter Abels, Grace Anderson, Devon Dysthe, Sylvia Fick, Peyton Bennett

***NEW Finals Schedule

Secondary staff is working on a revised Finals schedule for out grades 7th - 12th grade students the week of January 14th. Not all content areas give finals. Students will be on a modified schedule Tuesday through Friday that week. Finals are at the beginning and end of the day...Students are given 1 hour 45 minutes to complete their finals. This will assist in easing the number of finals students take during that time--no more than two finals per day.

CEO Student Event Job well done to all of SW MN CEO for their event this past Friday. The future looks bright!

January 18 -- January 18 is a full day of school for students. It also is the last day of the 1st Semester. No School on Monday, January 21.

Upcoming Events

- December 21-- 12:30 Dismissal
- Christmas Break December 24-January 1.
- School resumes on January 2.
- January 18 full day of school--end semester
- January 21 No School

Bullying Reporting—Utilize this link to report bullying. https://goo.gl/XDEiHT

Wishing everyone a great safe Christmas Break! We'll see you all back in school on January 2, 2019.

Please call the H-BC Secondary School office with questions, ph 507-962-3240, or 866-962-3240, or email me at t.holthaus@isd671.net Mr. Holthaus